
Thank you for purchasing a high-quality Dorman 
remanufactured product. In order to receive a rebate for 
your old unit (Core), please follow the steps below: 

1. Return the old unit in the box that the Dorman unit was
received in. If possible re-use the packaging material to 
provide additional support to the old unit during 
shipping. 

2. The unit being returned must be for the same
application as the one purchased (non-Dorman is ok) 
in order to receive your rebate. 

3. The old unit needs to be delivered to FedEx within six
(6) months of the purchase date of the Dorman unit. A 
check will be issued to you once the unit is received 
and inspected by Dorman. Please allow up to four (4) 
weeks for this process to take place. 

Note: Returning a unit to Dorman that does not match the 
application of the purchased item will result in a denial of the 
rebate claim.

CLICK HERE TO BEGIN REBATE PROCESS

https://apfco.com/secured/W1857/



